Bobcaygeon and Area Relief Fund asks residents to consider giving this ...  https://www.mykawartha.com/news-story/10282488-bobcaygeon-and-are...

Ward 2 Coun. Kathleen Seymour-Fagan, one of the advisors on the relief fund, said
the need is still great in the community.

“Bobcaygeon continues to need help and our community and neighbours have
responded with donations so we can help each other. The outreach remains totally
confidential and people continue to apply,” she said.

The relief fund has partnered with 15 community organizations who are assisting
throughout the community.

Funds have been donated by residents in Bobcaygeon and across Kawartha Lakes as
well as local businesses and summer residents from the Peterborough area,
Cobourg, Toronto and beyond.

Ann Adare, another advisor on the project, said donors recognize that the need for
support will continue for the unforeseen future and contributions to the relief fund
continue to comein.

“Our community has always been there for one another. Sometimes we give and
sometimes we need a helping hand,” she said.

Heading into the holiday season during the pandemic, the relief fund is asking area
residents to consider giving to the fund to help someone in need this year.

The foundation encourages those who can gift a helping hand through the
Bobcaygeon & Area COVID-19 Relief Fund to help support the community and their
neighbours.
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First $20,000, then $30,000, now $70,000 in a week for Bobcaygeon relief

Those in need or looking to donate can find out more online.
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